
Parent Update Friday 30th June 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a week!  Y1 – Y6 (and all the adults who went) had a fabulous time on the trip 

to the beach on Monday.  The weather wasn’t great but that didn’t stop our fun.  The 

children’s behaviour was fantastic, we were so proud of them.  We had mass in 

school on Thursday for the Feast of St Peter and St Paul, again the children 

behaved brilliantly and answered Father’s questions about the Gospel really well. 

Strikes – Our school will not be affected by the NEU teachers’ strike this week, it will 

be business as usual. 

Summer Fair – Thank you for all the donations during the last couple of weeks for 

our Summer Fair which is on Friday 7th July at 3.15pm.  We’re looking forward to 

seeing you all there.   

Free Theatre Event – One of our Y6 pupils is acting in a production at Manchester 

Communication Academy tomorrow.  Tickets are free, if you fancy going along, more 

information can be found here. 

 

 

Annual Parental Levy in Roman Catholic Schools in the Diocese of Salford.  If you 
have not yet made your contribution, we would be grateful if you could do so.  
Payment can be made via Pay360, or by sending cash in a clearly marked envelope 
or by cheque. If you are paying by cheque, please make it payable to St John Bosco 
RC Primary School.  Some families may want to give more than £20 and your 
generosity in these cases will be immensely appreciated.  The school governors 
wrote to all parents about this on 31.3.23.  A copy of their letter can be seen here. 

 

Celebration Assembly – The following children received certificates in our 
assembly today: 

  Achievement Francis Factor 

Reception Ivy-Rae Michael 

Year 1 Freya G Jason 

Year 2  Mia R Taja 

Year 3 Beaux Holly 

Year 4 Kaycie Ruby 

Year 5 Mason Timothy 

Year 6 Judah Daisy 

Headteacher's award Charlie D   

Have a lovely bank holiday weekend. 



With love and prayers, 

Mrs Johnson 

 


